
Horizon Power’s Carnarvon and Exmouth Depots have had 
minor refurbishments and modifications over the years, 
but there is still more that needs to be done to modernise 
functionality and storage. 

We’re pushing forward with this project and will be engaging 
local suppliers, trades and the community to ensure money 
is being reinvested back into regional WA.

Refurbishing each site to 
improve and modernise

Renew the Regions

Carnarvon and Exmouth 
Depot Refurbishments



Benefits to our community
•	 Utilising local suppliers, trades and community in the 

refurbishment project. 

•	 Better customer service experience. 

•	 Improved efficiency through a better designed  
working environment.

Key dates
•	 Project duration:  

18 months.

•	 Complete detailed 
requirements and 
design: January 2021.

•	 Start of construction: 
March 2021.

Key information
Place
Carnarvon and Exmouth.

Investment
$1.3 million.

Project overview
The Carnarvon and Exmouth Refurbishment involves three distinct sub-projects: 

•	 Carnarvon Depot refurbishment 

•	 Carnarvon Store building 

•	 Exmouth Laydown Yard refurbishment 

These refurbishments will improve the space, storage, functionality, operations 
and utilisation of Horizon Power’s depots and includes: 

•	 Better customer service area for face to face engagement. 

•	 Improved staff amenities and space utilisation. 

•	 Improved storage of our assets and inventory. 

•	 Upgrade of the technology at the Depot site.

Visit renewtheregions.com.au or
www.wa.gov.au/government/wa-recovery


